
From: 
Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Doll, Laura 
3/14/2014 9:59:05 AM 
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Shori, 
Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul 
(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Mike Robertson' (michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Singh, Sumeet 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); Cherry, 
Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=REC1P1ENTS/CN=BKC7)J 
Redacted 

Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: UPDATE Media coverage on CPUC Reportable Incident - L-101 Work in Redwood 

City 

Good morning -

We have now officially reported the Line 101 leak I emailed you about last night and this 
morning. This morning's TV coverage (link below) presented a good overview of the local 
impact. 

http://www.nbcbavarea.com/iiews/local/Maior-Noise-Expected-Durin.g-PGE-Repair-Work-iii-
San-Carlos-250: nl 

Laura 

From: Redacted 

To: UO EP Gas Incident Notifv: Redacted : Falk. Michael: Redacted 
Redacted 
Cc: Doll, Laura 
Subject: CPUC Reportable Incident - L-101 Work in Redwood City 

At 8:28 AM this morning, PG&E notified the CPUC of a reportable incident due to a leak 
caused during work on Transmission Line 101 at 640 Whipple Avenue in Redwood City. There 
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are no injuries and no ignition. The media arrived on the site at approximately 2:30 AM on 
3/14/14, making it reportable to the CPUC. To make repairs, L-101 is being taken out of 
service from Mile points 19.43 to 21.54 this morning. 

Redacted 

Regulatory Compliance 

Gas Operations 

Redacted 
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